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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

20/5 

Liturgy 

Class photographs  

Swimming Y3 

Tuesday  

21/5 

PE 

Y4 Enterprise 

Y3/4 Athletics Club 

Wednesday 

22/5 

 

Y4 Newminster Tech day 

Tennis Club 

Y3/4 Dance club 

Thursday 

23/5 

Y4 Chantry visit 

Y1 class assembly  

EYFS trip Discovery  Museum   

Multi-sports club 

Friday 

24/5 

Y1/2 Dance club 

Library Reception 

Break up half term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  97.3% 

Year 1 – 99.4% 

Year 2  - 94.8% 

Year 3  - 98.6% 

Year 4  -  99.2% 

 

16th May 2019 

Next week’s Statement to live by : I try to accept 

forgiveness from others 

NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY: Friday 24th May In exchange for children wearing own 

clothes, the PTFA would love contributions for the Summer Fair—bottles of wine, boxes of 

chocolates or sweets and unused gifts would be great. 

ST ROBERT’S BAKE OFF: Once again this year we will be hosting the Great St Robert’s Bake 

Off. All cakes need to be brought into school for judging on Sports Day Friday 14th June. 

All cakes will then be sold after Sports Day at the Summer Fair.  

NURSERY/RECEPTION TRIP: A reminder that Nursery and Reception are visiting the 

Discovery Museum on Thursday 23rd May.  They will be leaving after the Year 1 assembly. 

Please make the payment of £6 either to the Office or on Gateway by Monday 20th May.  

YEAR 1 CLASS ASSEMBLY: Reminder that the Year 1 class assembly is Thursday 23rd May 

@ 9:10am. 

CHANTRY TRANSITION DAY: Pupils who are making the transition to middle school at 

Chantry will be visiting on Thursday 23rd May. They are to come to school as usual and we 

will walk them across to Chantry together.  

NEWMINSTER TRANSITION DAY: Pupils who are making the transition to middle school at 

Newminster will be visiting on Wednesday 22nd May. They are to come to school as usual 

and we will walk them across to Newminster together.  

YEAR 4 HOODIES:  A reminder that Order forms and payment of £18.50 must be returned 

to the Office by Wednesday 22nd May, please. 

YEAR 1 HOOPSTARZ: Year 1 had a fantastic time at Chantry Middle School taking part in 

the Hoopstarz. They had a great time hula hooping! 

Y3 SWIMMING MONEY: The payment is on Gateway—as this term has been short due to 

the Bank Holidays, the amount of £21 is for the full term.  

ROBINWOOD: A reminder to Y3 parents that 2 payments should already have been made 

for the residential to Robinwood.  The next payment is due 30th June. 

CAR PARK: The car park is really busy due to the work on the fire escape, yet we have 

some parents who still think its acceptable to use it between 8:30—3:30. Please don’t! 

HALF TERM: A reminder that we break up for half term on Friday the 24th May.  We 

return to school on Monday 3rd June.  
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Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

Well done to Year 2, who completed their 

special tasks this week! Miss McDougall is so 

very proud of them for trying their best. A huge 

thank you to all the staff , especially Miss 

McDougall for preparing the children so 

brilliantly! We will share the school’s 

performance later in the year.  
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